
 

Halibut Quota Opportunity –Request for Proposals 
 

 

Opportunity for any Tla-o-qui-aht Fisherman to submit a letter of interest to be 

considered for the Halibut Allocation of 9,619lbs with associated By-catch.  

Written Submission must include: 

• Vessel details, description of appropriate equipment to carry out the 

quota allocation 

• Details of availability and scheduling to carry out the fishery 

• A brief description of your experience and your ability to carry out the 

fishery 

• Acknowledgement of providing food fish to the Nation, under terms of this 

contract. 

• Please provide any relevant details that would relate to performing this 

contract. 

• Your name, contact address, phone number and email address  

 

 
Deadline to apply: 4:30pm- Monday October 1, 2018 

Submit your letter of interest in a sealed envelope to: 

 

 

 
 

Tla-o-qui-aht First Nations 

 

 

 

 

 

Susan van Dalen – Human Resources Manager 

Tla-o-qui-aht First Nations 

#1119 Pacific Rim Highway  

Referencing: Halibut Quota RFP September 2018 

or by: 

Email: jobs@tla-o-qui-aht.org  Fax: 250.725.3352  

or drop at the office in a sealed envelope, #1119 Pacific Rim Highway, Tofino 

 

mailto:jobs@tla-o-qui-aht.org

